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December 28, 2018

Taguar Affiliates Group of Michigan
ATTN: Timothy Moore

43480 Devin Dr

Clinton Township, MI 48038-2414

Dear Timothy,

On behalf of Homes For Our Troops, our Veterans and their families, thank you for helping “Build Homes and
Rebuild Lives.” Your generous donation of $1,076.00 in support of J AGM Auction Proceeds 2018 truly makes a
difference in the lives of the Veterans we serve. The tax-deductible portion of your donation is $1,076.00.

In 2017, approximately five hundred independent fundraisers stepped up to help support HFOT's mission to build
and donate specially adapted custom homes nationwide for severely injured post-9/11 Veterans. These fundraisers
held events throughout the country and generated more than two million dollars for our mission.

Homes For Our Troops reached a milestone in February 2018, delivering its 250th home to Army Sergeant Cristian
Valle in Temecula, CA. An infantryman serving in Iraq, Cristian was injured while manning a vehicle checkpoint,
resulting in the loss of both legs. He says his HFOT home is a “reset button” for him and his family. In their previous
home, Cristian’s wife Blanca says she often worried about her husband’s safety when leaving him alone. The
family’s new HFOT home relieves that stress. Cristian has already begun paying it forward by hand cycling for Team
HFOT, a dedicated group of approximately 500 runners and cyclists nationwide, and fundraising by participating in
numerous major races to support our missjion.

A top rated Veterans and Military Charity, with commitment to excellence in stewardship, Homes For Our Troops is

proud to report nearly 90 cents of every dollar spent is invested directly into providing homes to the Veterans we
serve.

Your feedback is valued and greatly appreciated. Please don’t hesitate to contact Brianne McNamara, Community
Outreach Manager, at 508-823-3300, Ext 253 or by email at bmcnamara@hfotusa.org. Visit our website
(www.hfotusa.org) and follow us on social media to learn more about our Veterans, their stories, and the impact of
your support.

Sincerely,

?V,b&,{';::vwv &, JAVZ;?/
William D. Tvey ’
Executive Director
Date received: 12/6/2018

Homes For Our Troops. Inc. is a 501(c)(3) organization. Our tax ID number is 54-2143612. No tangible benefit, goods, or services were provided by Homes For
Our Troops, Inc. in return for this tax-deductible contribution. This contribution does not confer an impermissible private benefit on and is not in satisfaction of a
pledge or other personal financial obligation on behalf of any individual or entity connected with Homes For Our Troops or otherwise, and this contribution will
not be used for political activity or lobbying purposes. If your gift is designated to a specific project, it will be used for that project unless the project is
overfunded. Excess donations will be reallocated to another project.



